
 

 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year 11 Achievement Evening, Thursday 21 April 2022, 5pm to 7pm 
 
I am writing to invite you and your child to the Year 11 Achievement Evening on 
Thursday, 21st April. 
 
This evening is an important part in the run up to the summer Year 11 GCSEs 
and will give you the opportunity to gain expert advice from the Directors of 
Faculties on how your child can be successful in their subjects. Mrs Aris (Acting 
Principal) and Mr Fugill (Vice Principal) will be delivering a presentation to 
introduce the evening and discuss the upcoming exam season. This 
presentation will start promptly at 5pm in the main hall. 
 
After the opening keynote, Directors of Faculties and Subject Leads will deliver 
presentations on the key information and revision tips to help our pupils achieve 
their best in the upcoming GCSEs. These 20-minute presentations will be 
staggered throughout the evening to ensure you and your child has the chance 
to attend all their subjects. 
 
Pupil’s revision routine, both at school and at home, will be vital in achieving 
their best outcomes in the summer and the purpose of this evening is to provide 
you and your child with all the important information and resources from each of 
their subjects to maximize their success. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and look 
forward to seeing you at the Achievement Evening. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Elliot Smith 


